

520 W. Elberta Dr. Pleasant View, Ut 84414 Main Office (801) 782-8529 Police Dept. (801) 782-6736

March 1, 2021

The Pleasant View City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 23, 2021, through Zoom which the residents can view and comment through Youtube, beginning at 6:00 P.M. to discuss and make a decision on street lighting standards.

The meeting will be live on our youtube channel: Pleasant View City Comments will be taken either before the meeting via phone call/email or during the meeting through comments.

The City encourages if anyone has any comments, questions, or concerns please contact the City offices at 801-782-8529 or send an email to jhunt@pleasantviewcity.com